

August 8, 2007

BCS Website Services Frank Petrov P.O. Box 36406 Richmond VA 23235

Dear Frank:

I wnated to thank you again for your design and techincal assistance with our website.

I must say I found working with you over last few weeks not only very productive for our business but also quite educational in understading how and what a website is designed to do.

Our feedback from our customers has been great and we are excited about moving forward and continuing to work with you so that everyone who visits our website will see the professional look and content it has.

Once again, thanks so much for making what we thought would be very difficult and time consuming to just an absolute user friendly website.

Thanks again for all your assistance and we look forward to working with you as we continue to make our website the best it can be.

Sincerely,

Mark Harper President